
The proposals aim to improve user experience and evolve Greenfield Crescent into a 
vibrant urban location, by resurfacing using high quality materials to complement the 
heritage and architecture of the existing environment.

By enhancing the existing street scene and making a place that is both pedestrian and 
cycle friendly, the project will seek to deliver the aspirations of visitors to this recently 
redeveloped area, within Edgbaston Village.

As part of these improvements we are proposing to make parts of Greenfield Crescent 
a pedestrian only area during commercially active times of the day. The streetscape will 
feature a raised section extending through the centre of Greenfield Crescent which will be 
non-accessible to motor vehicles, whilst emergency services and at certain times deliveries 
and taxis, will be permitted. On-street parking will continue to be retained at each end of 
Greenfield Crescent. 

Public Realm Works
Informal Consultation

Greenfield Crescent Streetscape Enhancements 
Birmingham City Council are working with Calthorpe Estates on public realm 
enhancements on Greenfield Crescent, Edgbaston.  

Contact us and let us have your views
Please see the reverse of this leaflet for more information and how to contact us.

Indicative plan of the proposed layout for the public realm enhancements

Indicative illustration of the public realm enhancements
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Map of Edgbaston Village highlighting the 
location of Greenfield Crescent

Indicative visual of the new-look Greenfield Crescent

What are your views?

We want to know what the local community
think of these enhancement proposals, so your 
feedback and comments are essential in 
assisting us to develop the project through 
to implementation.

Please find a link to Birmingham City Councils 
BeHeard website, where you will be able to 
make comments on the proposals:

https://www.birminghambeheard.org.uk/
economy/greenfield-crescent-streets-
cape-enhancements

You can also write to:

Marie Brown
District Engineer
Place Directorate
Birmingham City Council
Edgbaston District
1A Vineyard Road
Northfield
Birmingham
B31 1PG

The consultation will close on 6th October 2017 
following this we will review all comments 
received, which will help us to develop the 
proposal further.

We look forward to hearing from you. In the 
meantime if you do want to discuss the project 
or have any queries please contact 
Lewis Cashmore, Senior District Engineer, 
on 0121 303 5426.

Greenfield 
Crescent


